
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: September 24, 2024 
 
To: Pastors, principals, business managers, chancery employees 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
  
Re:  Potential cyclone nine, likely Helene 
 

           
 
Attached, please see important information from the Catholic Mutual Group 
regarding potential cyclone nine, likely Helene, approaching the coast. 
 
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Potential-cyclone-nine-likely-Helene.pdf

